
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue our work at [Organization Name], we are 

deeply grateful for your past support and commitment to our mission. 

We are reaching out to you today with an exciting opportunity. Many companies offer matching 

gift programs that can double or even triple the impact of your donation. By simply taking a few 

moments to request a match from your employer, you can amplify your support for our programs 

and initiatives. 

Here are some important details: 

• Your recent gift of [Donation Amount] can be matched by your employer, [Employer's 

Name]. 

• Matching gifts can significantly enhance the resources available to [specific initiative or 

project]. 

• Our mission relies on generous supporters like you, and every dollar counts! 

If you're unsure whether your employer has a matching gift program or how to submit a request, 

please don't hesitate to contact us for assistance. We would be more than happy to guide you 

through the process. 

Thank you once again for your generous support. Together, we can make a profound difference 

in the lives of those we serve. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


